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From: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: SUP 806 W Clay St
Date: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 4:19:02 PM


FYI: from the Carver Association…
 


From: Douglas Kleffner [mailto:dougkleffner@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 1:50 PM
To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR <Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com>
Cc: Gray, Kimberly B. - City Council <Kimberly.Gray@richmondgov.com>; Bieber, Craig K. - City
Council Office <Craig.Bieber@richmondgov.com>; Jerome Legions <jeromelegions1@gmail.com>;
markbaker@bakerdevelopmentresources.com
Subject: SUP 806 W Clay St
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize


the sender's address and know the content is safe.


 
Mr. Brown
Jerome Legions and I have reviewed the information on this SUP case and the Carver Area
Civic Association (CACIL) will have no objection to the proposed SUP for this rear addition.
 
We are concerned about the construction work that has taken place without a permit. We
expect the building department to address the lack of inspections and confirm that the work
meets the building code.
 
If you have any questions please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
Doug Kleffner, Chair CACIL Community Development Committee
 
cc  Jerome Legions, President CACIL
 
--
Doug
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